
NOTICE OF EXTENSION FOR THE SUBMISSION OF QUOTATIONS

To all prospective bidders:

Due to the suspension of work in all government offices in Luzon caused by tropical
storm “Kristine,” the Land Registration Authority Bids and Awards Committee has
agreed to further extend the deadline for the submission of quotations for the
procurement of the following:

(1) Supply and Delivery of Twelve (12) Units of Barcode Scanner and Ten (10) Units
of Thermal Printer; and

(2) Supply and Delivery of Two (2) Units of Network Switches (16 ports) and Two (2)
Units of Network Switches (8 ports).

Issued on 24 October 2024, Quezon City.

Deadline for submission: Next working day at 4: 00 PM.

Thank you.

sgd.
MARY JANE G. YSMAEL
Chairperson, LRA BAC for Non-Infrastructure


